
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: October 20, 2010 
  

To: Zoning Administrator 
  

From: Bob Schubert, AICP, Senior Planner 
  

Subject: 
October 28, 2010 Zoning Administrator Meeting – Agenda Item # 3 -  
Eaton Ranch Horse Stable Facility (PLN050371) 

  
 
Staff recommends that the public hearing be continued to November 18, 2010.  Staff and the 
applicant are working with the State Department of Fish and Game in response to comments that 
were received on the Mitigated Negative Declaration.  The applicant has agreed to the continuance. 


